

JULY 2023 ROCKY MOUNTAIN REGION CAC NEWSLETTER



Provided by the Rocky Mountain Region Cadet Public Affairs Team

Word of the Month:

Collaboration (n.)

The action of working with someone to produce or create something.

Quote of the Month:

"Unity is strength...when there is teamwork and collaboration, wonderful things can be achieved." -Mattie Stepanek

This newsletter is brought to you by the Rocky Mountain Region Cadet Public Affairs Officers.

Colorado Wing:

Congratulations to Parker Cadet Squadron's Cadets Aidan Insley and Justin Champoux for earning their Billy Mitchell Awards. Photo credits go to 1st Lt Kirsten Turner, Parker Cadet Squadron Commander.



Congratulations to
Highlander Composite
Squadron's C/1st Lt Olivia X.
Harris who accepted an
Navy ROTC scholarship to
Virginia Tech. She will be
majoring in National
Security and Foreign Affairs
with a minor in Chinese.
Credit for the photo collage



goes to 1st Lt Tami Clements, Highlander Composite Squadron Deputy Commander for Cadets. Broomfield Composite Squadron recently competed at Civil Air Patrol's National Cadet Competition. Pictured, left to right, is C/CMSgt Kaia Pope, C/MSgt Abigail Barreaux, C/CMSgt Mateo Pope, 2d Lt Sarah Marble, C/TSgt Sadie Schwartz, 1st Lt Roger Stafford, C/2d Lt Gavin Carter, and C/Capt Micah Jungling. Congratulations to C/TSgt Sadie Schwartz (fifth from left), who got first place in the Individual category for the Cadet Physical Fitness Test with a 1-mile time of 7 minutes, 9 seconds. Photo credit goes to the Broomfield Composite Squadron Public Affairs Officer.



Montana Wing:



From 24 June-1 July 2023, cadets from Montana Wing attended the 2023 MTEG "Big Sky" encampment at Fort Harrison in Helena, Montana. Cadet students had fun learning customs and courtesies, drill, uniform wear, and teamwork, while the

cadet staff grew leadership skills by instructing the

students. In addition, cadets rode in a Blackhawk helicopter, completed an obstacle course, and made memories that last a lifetime. Photo credits go to the 2023 MTWG Encampment Public Affairs Staff.













Idaho Wing:

Idaho Wing's Boise Composite Squadron returns to the Civil Air Patrol's National Cadet Competition for the second year. Cadets Spencer McConnell, Sihu Hwang, Ethan Alexander, Nathan Pearl, Hudson Rocke, Amber Doolittle, Derek Greenwood, and Hailey Darling, pictured right, did an outstanding job representing Idaho Wing at NCC.



Wyoming Wing:

Casper Composite Squadron's C/2d Lt Sophie Fox recently graduated from the Space Operations Academy at Peterson Space Force Base in Colorado Springs, Colorado. She had a great time learning about cyberspace and satellites, visiting NORAD headquarters, working with other cadets, and much more. Photo credits go to the Space Operations Academy Public



Utah Wing:

From 5-8 July 2023, Utah and Colorado Wing cadets learned about Small Unmanned Aircraft Systems (sUAS) at the inaugural CAP sUAS academy in Price, Utah. Cadets enjoyed learning to fly drones and putting their knowledge to the test in a practice rescue mission. Photo credits go to the CAP sUAS Academy Public Affairs Staff.

